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Dear Parents/Carers, 
School Closure 4th July 2024 – Working From Home
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember that school will be closed all day on Thursday 4th July and the children will be working from home. The children will be set work to do from home on this day. Many children also have usernames for online programmes such as Maths Whizz, NumBots or Times Table Rockstars, which can also be used on Thursday,

Old Books
Many of the children’s completed books will be coming home between now and the end of term. It would be a good idea for the children to bring a carrier bag each day in their school book bag to put the used books in. There are too many for them to come home in one batch.
Please note that some books will be kept for a while for quality assurance purposes and will come home at a later date. 


Mrs Sarah Bell
Headteacher
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